
CR PROPERTY MANAGEMENT INC 
www.crpropertymanagement.com 

     (541) 318-1414 

 

 

Dear Property Owner: 

 

The Bend area often times reaches temperatures that drop below freezing 

during the winter months; if residents do not have thermostats set to at least 

55° and water is not left on, the result can be very costly – (Broken Pipes, 

Water Damage when the water is turned back on, etc.) 

 

To avoid costly damages to your properties, we are asking you to please 

leave the thermostat set and the water on at your properties when there is no 

tenant occupying the unit. 

 

 

 

          

Sincerely, 

        Ramona Gonzales 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________  ____________________ 

Owner Signature      Date 

 

 

 

_________________________________  ____________________ 

Owner Signature      Date 
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